
Please vote for SB875.
We've seen the damage (emperical evidence)
We've heard expert testimony
We've heard about the tremendous expense that Champoeg Park underwent for repairs
We've heard about all the people that can no longer recreate with these large waves knocking them over

The Newberg Pool is just not wide enough for this activity, that's the fact.
Plenty of other places that are suitable.  It only makes sense.
Thank you,
Julie


